From: Gandesbery, Mary (Law
Sent: 11/16/2012 11:29:27 AM

To: Thomas, Sarah R. (sarah.thomas@cpuc.ca.gov); Strindberg, Nils
(nils.strindberg@cpuc.ca.gov); Long, Janeen L. (janeen.long@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cec:
Bcec:
Subject: RE: Follow up call PG&E-CPUC re Enalasys (EE) matter

Hi Sarah:

Thank you for your confirmation. On item number 2, as agreed, | will check with our credit
department to see if there is any way we can find cut more information on Enalasys’ financial
status to assist counsel for Best HVAC in its ongoing collection efforts. On item 3, we have
provided to you the information that we have from Enalasys and, for the reasons we discussed
yesterday, cannot confirm its accuracy. | understood from our discussion yesterday that you
would determine whether you can provide us the information that the CPUC had gathered on
the unpaid invoices.

Thanks and have a good weekend.

Mary

From: Thomas, Sarah R. [mailto:sarah.thomas@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2012 11:22 AM

To: Gandesbery, Mary (Law); Strindberg, Nils; Long, Janeen L.
Subject: Follow up call PG&E-CPUC re Enalasys (EE) matter

As we agreed, Mary will provide, for PG&E, information on

1) Whether PG&E is prepared to pursue the matter with Enalasys further

2) More information regarding Enalasys’ claim that it is near bankruptcy
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3) Information on the amount of the unpaid bills

Thanks!

Sarah R. Thomas, Esq.

Legal Division

California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue, # 5033

San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-2310

srt@cpuc.ca.gov

WWW.CPUC.Ca.gov
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